
5th ASIA & SOUTH PACIFIC TABLE TENNIS CHAMPIONSHIPS 
Kuala Lumpur 2005

   
To   :Managers of Participating Teams   

Cc  :Chairman, Secretary and Members of the Organizing and Technical 
Committee  

From  :Silas Chiang, Technical Delegate 
   
On  : 21st June, 2005  

Re: Players of the Years Awards for 2005

   

I would like to inform you that the International Paralympic Table Tennis Committee 
( IPTTC ) has introduced the above awards for the year 2005, the regional 
championships year.  

The Awards will be for    Men Wheelchair  Player of the Year    
          Women Wheelchair Player of the Year    
        Men Standing Player of the Year     

Women Standing Player of the Year  

Winners of the above awards will be assessed in their Performance, Sportsmanship 
and Improvement over past years. For the 2005 as we are only in the middle of the 
year, we will depend on performance of players which will include ranking they have 
achieved as from January, and also sportsmanship as displayed in the Championships. 
According to the rule, all coaches will also have a vote for the players of their choice.  
The regional officers will participate in the election by assessing all the votes and see 
if some players not good enough in sportsmanship.    

A voting paper for all players and coaches of participating teams will be delivered 
through the Team Manager, and the deadline of collection will be before 12:00 noon 
on 23rd June.  All Teams are to return voting papers through their Team 
Manager.   

Enclosed is the Voting Paper and the Players List for your reference.  For 
performance of players, please refer to the results sent to teams over the past 4 days.   

Thank you for your attention and look forward to receiving votes from your teams.    

Silas Chiang 
Technical Delegate 


